
 
 

 

  

 

12 October 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers     
    
 
EYFS and KS1 Animal Workshop with Noah’s Ark Zoo Farm 
 
As part of our science learning in EYFS and KS1, we have arranged for Noah’s Ark Zoo Farm’s Outreach Team 
to visit school with some animals on Monday 6th November. The team will run a workshop and the children 
will have the opportunity to handle the animals if they would like to.  
 
The cost of this opportunity is £3.00 per child. The payment needs to be made via ParentPay and we ask that 
all payments are made by 31st October. Although the cost is voluntary, in reality events like this will not be 
able to take place unless the costs are met.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the office on 01934 822498.  
 

Many thanks in advance for your support with this event. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Bevan and Mrs Dockerty 
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